
Addendum #2 

Park City Municipal Corporation (PCMC) 

Traffic Signal Preemption & Priority Control System RFP #613119 
 
Date Issued: July 18

th
, 2017 

 
This addendum is issued to respond to additional questions received regarding aspects of the RFP and clarify 
information.   
 
Proposals are due by 5:00 p.m., Friday, July 21, 2017. 
 
The following constitutes the questions received, followed by Park City Municipal Corporation’s response.   
 

1. Can you clarify PCMC’s expectation on DBE requirements for this project? 
 

PCMC’s Response: 
PCMC has established a goal of 3 percent (3%) Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
participation for this contract.  DBE firms participating in this contract are required to be 
certified under the Utah Unified Certification Program and Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
Directory.  See Addendum 3 for the full DBE certification requirements. 

 
2. Where can I find certified DBE Contractors? 

 
PCMC’s Response: 
Certified DBE firms can be located on the Utah Department of Transportation website, or by 
following the link below: 
 

https://www.udot.utah.gov/main/uconowner.gf?n=28520322600679367 

https://www.udot.utah.gov/main/uconowner.gf?n=28520322600679367

